
Neighbors and Patrons, 

This year’s pandemic has certainly created a challenging year for Mountain 
Deli, and restaurants around the world. We’ve had to become flexible and open 
to the many rules, regulations, best practices and changes necessary and 
required to maintain a safe restaurant environment and business. 
Our first priority at the Deli is and always has been to provide a safe and 
secure establishment for our staff to work in and our patrons to enjoy. 

For the safety of yourself and the staff, the Deli will be following guidelines as 
issued by the CDC, the National and State Restaurant Associations and our 
local Health Department. We may also choose to implement our own policies 
as we feel necessary to ensure safe service.  
Although we recognize that you, as U.S. citizens have “rights and liberties”, 
keep in mind that we also have “rights and liberties” as a private restaurant; 
including the right to refuse service to anyone who is not willing to follow our 
requirements for service. 

Requirements for Service 

1. If you or someone in your family is sick, coughing or showing viral 
symptoms please do not enter the Deli. 

2. You must wear a mask or some kind of facial covering while inside the 
building…ordering, paying or moving about. Masks may be removed 
when you are seated and eating. 

3. Use the hand sanitizer at the station near the door when you enter. Use 
the bathroom sinks to wash your hands. 

4. Maintain 6’ of distance between yourself and others. 
5. Only occupy the booths that are not blocked off. 
6. No parties larger than four persons will be permitted at any one table 

inside the Deli. 
7. You must wait outside the door to be called in by the staff before you 

may enter. One party at a time. 
8. Follow all directions of staff as given. 

Note: The staff is temperature monitored & health checked every day 
before their shift. They are extremely concerned about their personal 
safety and appreciate safe patrons.  


